
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

         The Students of IDOL are hereby informed that all the examination which were scheduled 

on 4th May, 2016  have been shifted due to MS-CET examination and the same papers will now 

be held on Saturday 7th May, 2016. 

          The Venue and timing of the examination will remain the same. 

                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                
               

                                                                                                                                             I/C Director 
                                                                                                                                                 (IDOL)                       
  
 

      
 


